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CITY OF DEADWOOD 
PARKING AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

 
August 8, 2024 

 
1. ROLL CALL: 

 
The City of Deadwood Parking and Transportation Committee met Thursday, August 8, 2024, 

in the Century Room in City Hall.  Kevin Kuchenbecker called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 
Present were Justin Lux, Cory Shafer, Kevin Kuchenbecker, Trent Mohr, Tom Riley, Lornie Stalder, 
Misty Trewhella and Andy Goodwin.  Commissioner Mike Johnson was present. 

 
Absent were Dory Hanson, Jim Lee and John Rystrom.  
 

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   
 
Minutes for the meeting on Thursday, July 25, 2024, were approved unanimously by a motion 
from Mr. Riley and a second by Mr. Goodwin.   
 

3. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS ON AGENDA:   
 
a. Project Updates:  Mr. Lux indicated the Whitewood Creek Project behind City Hall started 

curb and gutter.  RCS has 150 feet of culvert to put in and some landscaping.  The 
Whitewood Creek Trail is pretty close to finalizing.   

 
4. NOTICE TO CONTEST PARKING TICKETS:  None 

 
5. NEW BUSINESS:   

 
a. Request for speed bumps on Upper Main Street.  Southbound near 834 Main 

Street and northbound near 870 Main Street:  Mr. Lux indicated there have 
been calls to the mayor about speeding on the straightaways.  Discussion.  
Maybe it would be better to set up the digital speed signs.  That area has always 
been an issue.  The more speed bumps that are installed, the more people are 
going to want them.  It’s an issue because they have to be then taken back up for 
the winter.  Mr. Lux said he would like to continue this so that he can reach out 
to the other residents in that area so that there isn’t just one or two people who 
want the speed bumps and the rest don’t want them.  Move to continue by Mr. 
Mohr, second by Mr. Stalder; motion carried.   
 

b. Main Street parking for a local appreciation week:  This came in as a nice 
gesture to take a week where there isn’t a special event and allow employees 
and residents to park on Main Street.  Discussion.  Motion to deny by Mr. Riley, 
second by Mr. Mohr; motion carried.   

 
c. Rally Parking Discussion:  Other than unhitched trailers and the typical parking 

issues, it was not too bad.  The usual issues with red zones and crosswalks.  
Parking was not overwhelmed.  Maybe going forward the City should charge for  
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trailer parking if you are staying in a hotel and not parking in the hotel parking 
lot.  There will be signs about no unhitched trailers and vehicles have to be 
moved every 24 hours for Kool Deadwood Nites.   

 
6. OLD BUSINESS:  None 

 
7. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS NOT ON AGENDA:   None 

 
8. ADJOURNMENT: 

 
 With no further business for the committee to consider, Mr. Mohr moved to 
adjourn, second by Mr. Goodwin; motion carried.  Next meeting is August 22, 2024, at 9:00 
am.            
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Rhonda McGrath, Recording Secretary 
**** Audio from the meeting is posted on the “S” drive.  


